
Report on activities of Young psychiatrist’ Section of the Serbian Psychiatric Association – year 2013.  

From the 11th to 15th of June 2013, our delegate Dr Branimir Radmanović participated the EFPT Forum in 

Zurich. During the Forum, Dr Radmanović continued to actively participate the ''Health in Health 

Professionals'' EFPT’s working group – focused on the issue of health in physicians. The activities of this 

group were conducted during several Skype conferences, with the plans for future possible publications as 

well as continuous communication.    

During 2013 our representatives in the research EFPT working group (Dr Marija Mitković Vončina and Dr 

Maja Pantović Stefanović) have continued to attend the activities via e-mail correspondence, as well as 

Skype meetings. Our country is participating in two of the EFPT projects:  

1) “Access to information in psychiatric training – ATIIPT” (the data has been collected during the EFPT 

Forum in Prague in 2011, the project is in its final phase – publication preparation) and  

2) “Brain Drain - Migration of Psychiatric Trainees Survey”. 

Since the Section is an active member of EFPT, psychiatry trainees in Serbia had the possibility to 

participate in the new trainee exchange programme within the EFPT, and all of the young Section members 

have been continuously informed about such possibility.  

Members of the Section are regularly informed about the possibility to attend the Journal Club which is 

organized monthly at the Institute of mental health.  

The Section continued to update the members regularly on all important professional meetings and activities 

in Serbia and abroad.  

 


